
Research Participants Needed 
This study is part of the researcher’s doctoral education program at 
Capella University. The purpose of this study is to explore African 
American parents’ experiences with mental health support after 
their child’s ADHD diagnosis. This research study will be 
composed of open-ended questions in a semi-structured interview 
that will take place virtually for approximately 60 minutes. 

 
You may be eligible to participate if you or are: 

 

Over the age of 18. 
An African American parent with a child diagnosed with ADHD. 
Previously received mental health support relating to ADHD 
English speaking. 
Residing in the geographical area of the United States. 

 
You may not be eligible to participate if your child has a 
diagnosis other than ADHD. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
CONTACT 

ME 

Want to know more? 
Feel free to contact me. 

Anita Martin 
(870) 514-9140 

amartin6@capellauniversity.edu 


